
3/24/23 – HIPAA Fact – HIPAA grants all patients the right to access their medical records, ask for 
corrections to be made to your medical record and file a privacy compliant if you feel your rights have 
been violated while receiving care. If you would like to opt out of messages, please call the office at 570-
385-2818. 


